
   

 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

Senior Holiday Baskets 

Be on the lookout for senior citizen donation boxes starting the second week in November. Boxes will be brought back to 
Town Hall, distributed into baskets, and delivered to seniors. If you know of a senior that could use a little cheering during the 
holidays, we will add them to our list. The cutoff date for names is December 4th. Some items that have been requested by 
seniors - for both men and women - are: 
Slipper Socks  Painting Supplies  Wheelchair/Walker Bags 
Gloves   Holiday Ornaments  Fiction Books - large font 
Scarves  Non-fiction Books – large font Card games  
Nail-kits Colored Pencils   Pencil Sharpeners 
Socks  Puzzles    Bedside Caddy   
Stocking Hats Shampoo   Soap 
Lotion  Comb/Brush   Sewing Kit 
Bodywash  Stationery   Foot Care Items 
Lip Balm Back Scrubber   Loofah Sponge   
Wheelchair cup holders  lap blankets Coloring and activity books 
Memory Activities  Snacks  Items you know people would enjoy. 
Boxes will be out until the first week in December.  
Please let Michelle know if you have a name, address, and contact number: moeser@townofelizabeth.org. 

Donation boxes will be located at: 
Elizabeth Town Hall Isabel’s Coffee 
Patty Ann’ Café  Carriage Shoppes 
The Nest  Big R 
Catalina’s Diner  Mountain Man   
Elizabeth Fire Dept.  Kiowa Fire Dept. 
Elizabeth Technology Center 
The Means Insurance Agency    
 
Keep your eyes open for 
 additional locations.  

SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO TOWN! 



Participate in the Town of Elizabeth’s Annual Christmas Lights Contest 

The contest will be open to residents and businesses within Elizabeth Town limits. The criteria for the contest include 
creative use of lights and decorations, interesting display, overall appearance, and cohesiveness. The top three residents 
selected will be rewarded with gift certificates from the corresponding top three businesses. Judging will take place after 
December 10, 2023, and the winners will be announced on the Town website, Facebook page and January newsletter. The 
Board Student Liaison and her friends will be the judges for the lighting contest. Good luck to all the participants!  

Help us welcoming our newest Trustee 

Hello,  

My name is Marianne, and I am writing to 
introduce myself as a new member of the Board 
of Trustees.  My professional journey in IT has 
furnished me with a diverse skill set including 
strategic planning, financial analysis, and team 
leadership.  I am excited for the journey ahead 
and I am fully committed to contributing my best 
to our wonderful community.      

Regards, 

Marianne 

With the start of the snow season, we would like to remind our residents about snow removal.  Under Town Code, property 
owners or tenants have 48 hours from the end of a storm event to remove snow from their sidewalks.  The 48-hour rule 
allows plenty of time for Public Works to remove snow from the streets, and to ensure that a property owner’s snow removal 
does not interfere with street snow removal.  The snow that is removed cannot and should not be placed on the street or 
public property.  Rather use the snow as an opportunity to provide needed moisture for your lawn or other landscaping.   

If you have an opportunity or a means to move your vehicles from the street prior to a storm that is very helpful for Public 
Works.  When vehicles are left in place, it becomes difficult and sometimes dangerous to plow around them.  It also creates 
an opportunity for icing and can generally interfere with drainage when the snow and ice melt.   

Lastly, there are portions of the Town which have no winter parking from November 1 through May 1 of each year.  Please be 
mindful of this.  Should you find that you may need street parking, which would otherwise be in violation of the winter 
parking restrictions, please reach out to Public Works.  In some instances, temporary arrangements can be made to allow for 
short periods of time for parking if no storm event is anticipated. 
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